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What have we been learning? 

We have been scientists this week, using our observation skills to go out into the garden 

and see how all of our planting is coming along! We were all very excited to see how 

successfully everything has been growing.  

               

 

Next Week 

In RE, we will be thinking about being good 

citizens and how to care for others and the wider 

world around us.  

We are all going to become authors and from a 

story prompt, we will take the story on a journey 

of its own, by writing what we think would happen 

next. We look forward to you reading them at our 

banquet.  

In computing, we will be completing our mini 

outcome “How has it changed?” and adding our 

information to our household object timeline.  

Other News 

The children have all been issued 2 new books on 

bug club, which they can complete.  

After our castle trip, we will be completing our mini 

outcome “Will the Queen like it?” We will be making 

a patchwork quilt, therefore, if anyone has any off 

cuts of material, we are now starting to collect 

these. Please send them into school. 

We will also need parents, to come and help with 

the sewing on the following dates 29th/30th June, 

3rd July and the morning of 5th July.           

Please let staff know if you can help. 



        Jet Class Newsletter   

16.06.2017 

 
 


